
ENGLAND UNDER 23 – REPORT FROM THE SOUTH WEST OPEN 

This week we attended Felton Eccles Tug Of War Club competition.   We were low on squad 

numbers due to work commitments, holidays and injuries but nevertheless we entered a team in the 

620 kilo event and with help from Kennford, Sandhurst and Bakewell all the pullers present got 

plenty of training.  I would like to convey a big thank you to all. 

Weighing 595 kilos I was very pleased with the squad’s performance in the 620 kilos and delighted 

with Dean’s, Tom’s, Rob’s and Ben’s efforts with their adopted clubs. 

England u23s would like to thank Felton Eccles and officials for staging a weight for us at their 

competition your help is most appreciated. 

Please be aware to the change of venue for training on Sat the 6
th

 of August - it is now to be held 

at Sandhurst  and not Daventry as previously stated still a 10 o’clock start. 

Our squad for the UK Closed Championships is now selected and we wish them all the best 

To all England U23’s - train hard and lets create some upsets!   

Dave Knott - U23s Manager. 


